
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
Public Hearing 

February 18, 2025 
 

Chairman Welka called the public hearing of the Board of Supervisors to order at 4:30 p.m. 
followed by the salute to the flag.  Supervisors Davis, Lee and Welka were present, as were 
Solicitor Wachter, Engineer Jonas, Zoning Administrator Cass, Secretary Vallimont, and two 
interested persons.  
 
Chairman Welka explained that the purpose of the hearing is to receive public input regarding 
proposed ordinances #2025-01, Summit Township Burning Ordinance; #2025-02, Amending 
Summit Township Zoning Ordinance ; and, #2025-03, Supervisor Compensation. 
 
Jim Chojnacki asked how the burning ordinance would be enforced?  In the past there have 
been issues with odor.  T. Cass stated that the burning is enforced on a case-by-case basis. 
 
T. Cass read the proposed amendments to the zoning ordinance. 
 
Jim Chojnacki inquired about the supervisor’s compensation.  It was explained that the current 
rate of compensation ($2,500/yr.), determined by population, has been the same for 20+ years.  
Legislation was passed in October 2024 allowing that rate to be increased to $4,190 per year. 
 
Motion by Lee, second by Davis, to adjourn the hearing at 5:02 p.m. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Vallimont 
Municipal Secretary 
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